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On June 29, 2021, the AAPA Board of Directors (BOD) approved the following motion by Unanimous 
Written Consent: 
 
Motion: “The AAPA Board of Directors appoints Stacy Scroggins, DMSc, PA-C to serve as the AAPA 
representative on the National Quality Forum's (NQF) Measure Applications Partnership (MAP) Rural 
Health Advisory Group for a two-year term beginning in July 2021.” 
 
The motion is the result of an action item brought to the Board by Stephen Lewia on behalf of the 
External Affairs Committee.  
 
 
 

 

Lauren G. Dobbs, MMS, PA-C        June 29, 2021 

 


